
"Support HB 2469"   House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources administrator   
 
restore the right of local farmers and communities to, among other things, protect their 
specialty crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.    
thank you, 
Linda D. Coons 
795 Claggett St. NE  
Keizer, Or 97303   
 


